
From: sophy dury  
Sent: 28 June 2023 21:21 
To: Planning  
Subject: URGENT - Application ref: 2023/2349/T - Tree in a Conservation Area - 
104 Fitzjohns Avenue, NW3 6NT 
 
Dear Camden, 
 
This is a Conservation Area. 
 
This Holm Oak is well established and healthy. 
 
I strongly oppose the needless felling of this Tree -  
that helps with noise and air pollution on a daily basis. 
 
Our Urban Trees are under threat. 
 
It is your job to protect this Holm Oak. 
 
Please decline this proposal. 
 
Yours  
 
Sophy Dury 
 


